
 
 

Rugby Borough Local Plan: Health Impact Assessment  

Local Strategic Partnership meeting - Thursday 22nd September  
 

Shared Intelligence have been commissioned by Warwickshire County Council to conduct a Health 

Impact Assessment (HIA) against the Rugby Borough Local Plan.   

As part of the LSP meeting on Thursday 22nd, Shared Intelligence will be presenting the work we 

have completed so far. The purpose of this is to receive comment at this stage of our work from 

those best placed to do so. This would be members of the LSP with particular insight into health 

related issues in Rugby. 

The document that we are presenting to you prior to the meeting on Thursday 22nd is a policy 

matrix which is the core piece of our report for Warwickshire County Council. We have assessed 

each policy in the Local Plan and considered its impact on the health and wellbeing of the citizens of 

Rugby. A summary of what each policy says is included beneath each policy title.  

We hope that you can read and make yourselves familiar with the matrix before the meeting so that 

your input in the session is most effective. The matrix is still live with contribution and amendment 

to be made so we will welcome all thoughts on the draft to date.  

If you have any questions before the 22nd of September, please email me, John Wilkinson @ 

john.wilkinson@sharedintelligence.net 

Yours sincerely, 

 

John Wilkinson 

 


